
 

 

From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 July 2022 09:20 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 222006 - Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application P222006/F by 'Keith Shilton' 

  

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application 

 
Comment:  

Marstow Parish Council 
 
Reference applications 222006 and 222007 Lower Daffaluke 
 
As before the Council have concerns regarding the increased traffic of visitors and 
services to this development on what is a very narrow lane and difficult to navigate. 
 
Keith Shilton / Clerk 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Keith 
Last name: Shilton 
 
Email:  

Postcode: hr9 7ws 
Address: 39 Swallow Road 
Ross on Wye 
Herefordshire 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_se
arch/details?id=222006 

Form reference: 836239  
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